
NAVIGATING COVID–19 (Update)

Our employee has tested negative to COVID-19. It is a significant relief 
for him and all of us. We are also delighted to be able to communicate 
that his partner is making good progress towards full recovery. 

Since we have started working remotely, we will keep operating this way 
until this time of crisis is over in Thailand. In the meantime, we are 100% 
focused on delivering the best car insurance service to our customers.

We’d like to express a big thank to all who have expressed support and 
shown compassion to our staff and our organisation during these 
uncertain times. 

After experiencing this, we’d like to remind all that coronavirus patients 
are victims, not criminals. And we need to fight the disease together as 
a community. 

For more details, please read our initial post.

Warm regards
  The Roojai.com team


